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Question 19:

Provide a revised Field Management Plan, which includes EMF modeling and analysis of 
potential “low cost” and “no cost” measures for the revised alignment including the underground 
transmission line segment.

Response to Question 19:

The Field Management Plan previously filed with Southern California Edison Company's (SCE) 
Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (CPCN) on or about April 30, 
2015, has been revised to account for the proposed revised alignment containing the 
underground transmission line segment.  The attached file supplements the originally filed Field 
Management Plan with a preliminary EMF analysis showing low cost and no cost measures for 
the current engineering designs for underground transmission line circuits.  The Field 
Management Plan may be updated as more refined engineering designs for the proposed 
Riverside Transmission Reliability Project (RTRP) route alignment become available in the 
future.


